
Brown Township Public Hearing 

July 13, 2022 

 

The public hearing was called to order at 6:36 p.m. by the Supervisor, Paul Adamski. 

Present:  Paul Adamski, Supervisor; Deborah Knutson, Clerk; Lani Millsap, Treasurer; Paul Wondolowski, 

Trustee; Others:  See attached list.   

Absent: Tim Joseph 

The subject of this advertised public hearing is to allow the public to voice their opinion on allowing 

ORV’s (Off-Road Vehicles) on Township roads. 

The public was allowed to make comments on the proposed ORV Ordinance.  There was discussion 

about what roads are open to ORV’s and that there are no trails that are designated for ORV use in the 

Township.  There was no negative response to allowing ORV’s on Township roads. 

Deborah Knutson made a motion to close the Public Hearing; Lani Millsap seconded. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:53 p.m. 

  

Special Meeting of the Brown Township Board 

 

The special meeting was called to order at 6:56 p.m. by the Supervisor, Paul Adamski. 

There was a motion made by Paul Wondolowski to adopt the ORV (Off-Road Vehicle) Ordinance as 

written; Lani Millsap seconded. 

A roll call vote was taken: 

Paul Adamski  yes 

Deborah Knutson yes 

Lani Millsap  yes 

Timothy Joseph  Absent 

Paul Wondolowski yes 

 

The Supervisor declared the ORV Ordinance adopted.   

The special meeting was adjourned at 6:57 p.m. 

Minutes recorded by Deborah Knutson, Clerk.  Minutes approved – August 10, 2022 


